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Concerning HB 2204 

 

I strongly oppose this bill.  There is already confusion and disenchantment with our 

mail in voting system, Our State needs to go back to a simple vote in person with ID.   

 

I encourage you to vote against this bill and write a bill to help clean up the mess that 

mail in voting is causing our state. 


